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Dear Madam/Sir,

The Department of Transport communication of 11th June 2021 invited
interested parties to submit further representations with respect to 
the Secretary of  State for Transport's re-determination of the RiverOak
application for an order granting development consent for the re-opening
and development of Manston Airport.

I note that further representations are invited in respect of 'any other
matters' arising since 9 July 2019, which interested parties consider
material for the Secretary of State to take into account in his
re-determination of the application.

My representation is in the light of the (quashed) July 2020 decision
letter.  In view of the contents of that letter, I should like to draw
attention to the two open meetings (not mentioned in my original
representation) held in Ramsgate, both very well attended by residents
who voiced their deep concerns.  On reading the July 2020 decision
letter, it was very noticeable, and quite shocking, that these open
floor meetings in Ramsgate, the town most directly affected, were not
considered worthy of mention.  This suggested that the views and
concerns of Ramsgate residents were not given sufficient weight in the
decision-making process.

I should also like to add that developments since 2019, with regard to
investment in Ramsgate as an attractive tourist destination and place to
relocate, have continued, despite the ongoing crisis.
For example, the Ramsgate and Ramsgate High Street Heritage Action zones:
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhistoricengland.org.uk%2Fservices-skills%2Fheritage-action-
zones%2Framsgate%2Fhaz%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7Cmanstonairport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C645893ab1c6a4798065e08d93d6b11d9%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637608353363563885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=3RwiudnA3bY8RmrqUolIP5c0Hg%2FKrKwgu%2BYdslHGoR0%3D&amp;reserved=0

And the latest development re the 'Pioneering Place project':
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.inyourarea.co.uk%2Fnews%2Fhuge-brand-new-artwork-is-coming-to-ramsgate-
seafront%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7Cmanstonairport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C645893ab1c6a4798065e08d93d6b11d9%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637608353363573828%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=4A2Nj6I7WVtgGasDfxOHXxlFrZXNZyF%2BaPRym4TnBkE%3D&amp;reserved=0

Yours sincerely,

Ann Mary Lister
0n behalf of the Lister household.




